E Liberty

IMPORTANT NOTICE:
Revenue Decoupling Adjustment Factors for the 2025 Off-Peak Period, May 1, 2025 through
October 31, 2025.

Blackstone:

Beginning May 1st, your cost of gas and revenue decoupling adjustment will change. Your
cost of gas will decrease from $0.7579 per therm to $0.6560 per therm. Last year’s off-
peak-season price in May 2024 was $0.4210 per therm. If your bill contains any gas usage
prior to May 1st, your cost of gas will reflect pricing from both periods. The cost of gas is

a straight pass through cost in which Liberty makes no profit. Your revenue decoupling
adjustment (RDAF), in connection with the Department of Public Utilities pricing structure
mandate to promote energy efficiency, for Residential bills will reflect a rate of $0.0455
per therm; customer bills in 40 series rate classes will reflect a rate of $0.0510 per therm,
and customer bills in the 50 series rate classes will reflect a rate of $0.0125 per therm. As a
result of the RDAF, the average Residential Heating customer will experience an increase
of approximately, $0.16 per month, or 0.38 percent during the off-peak period. For more
information regarding this adjustment, please go to www.libertyenergyandwater.com.

New England Natural Gas Company:

Beginning May l1st, your cost of gas and revenue decoupling adjustment will change. Your
cost of gas will decrease from $0.8272 per therm to $0.2954 per therm. Last year’s off-
peak-season price in May 2024 was $0.2612 per therm. If your bill contains any gas usage
prior to May 1st, your cost of gas will reflect pricing from both periods. The cost of gas is

a straight pass through cost in which Liberty makes no profit. Your revenue decoupling
adjustment (RDAF), in connection with the Department of Public Utilities pricing structure
mandate to promote energy efficiency, for Residential bills will reflect a rate of $0.0455
per therm; customer bills in 40 series rate classes will reflect a rate of $0.0510 per therm,
and customer bills in the 50 series rate classes will reflect a rate of $0.0125 per therm. As a
result of the RDAF, the average Residential Heating customer will experience an increase
of approximately, $0.19 per month, or 0.35 percent during the off-peak period. For more
information regarding this adjustment, please go to www.libertyenergyandwater.com.




